POSITION VACANCY NOTICE

WATER SUPERINTENDENT
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT
WATER DIVISION

'The City of Carroll, lIowa, is accepting applications for the position
of Water Superintendent in the Public Works Department Water
Division.

Duties include performance and supetvision of a variety of skilled
trades, labor, equipment operation and problem-solving tasks
related to the operation, maintenance and repair of facilities,
equipment and related support systems used in the municipal water
supply, treatment and distribution systems. Position is that of a
working superintendent, knowledgeable about all facets of the
municipal water system. Minimum training and experience includes
experience in water treatment and distribution as a Plant Operator
and possession of Grade 2 Water Treatment and Distribution
Operators’ Certifications. Possession of a valid Commercial Drivet’s
License issued by the Iowa DOT with Tanker and Air Brake
endorsements required.

Salary range: $66,568.20 to $87,589.74, annually,
Depending on Qualifications

City of Carroll Employment Application is available at the Carroll
City Hall or at www.cityofcarroll.com Submit completed
Application and resume to:

City of Carroll
Director of Public Works
627 N. Adams Street
Carroll, Iowa 51401-2344

Ph. (712) 792-1000
Closing date: September 29, 2023

The City of Catroll is an Equal Opportunity Employer.




